
MV285 (Blue Card) Replacement Procedure 
PLEASE NOTE: WE NO LONGER HAVE A STOCKPILE OF 

CERTIFICATES AND A REPLACEMENT WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE 
UNTIL THE END OF THE NEXT SEMESTER- JUNE 2024 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO LOOK FOR YOUR LOST CERTIFICATE! 

HOW TO ORDER A NEW ORIGINAL CERTIFICATE: 
1. Log onto MySchoolBucks.com and pay the non-refundable $37.00 fee. 

 
2. Forward the MySchoolBucks confirmation email to 

Drivered@Levittownschools.com showing you paid the fee. 
 

3. Include the student’s name, phone number, high school, lecture teacher, 
and session he/she attended Driver ed classes. (examples: Spring 2022 
session- which concluded in June 2022; or Summer 2022; or Fall 2022- 
which concluded January 2023; or Spring 2023- which concluded June 2023;  
summer 2023; or Fall ’23- which concluded January ‘24) 

4. Once your email is received showing confirmation of payment, we will start 
the process of ordering a new original certificate. 

5. You will be notified via email or phone call when to come pick up your 
certificate, we Do Not mail the certificate or handout the certificate to any 
other person other than student whose name appears on the certificate.  
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